

www.perfectvisioncampaign.com hello@perfectvisioncampaign.com

Dear Supporter,

Back in January, before the coronavirus was as heavily discussed as it is now, a title sponsor of the 2020 Perfect Vision Campaign pulled out due to the virus. With warehouses located in China, they were unaware of the impact this would have and were urged to cease all sponsorship and any upcoming events. Understandably, they made a great decision as COVID-19 has gotten progressively worse since their call back in January.

To be 100% honest, I felt defeated. The goal was to begin work on the vehicle at the beginning of March, and due to that unfortunate news, we had to go a completely new route considering a significant lack of funds. I had selected the vehicle, fabrication team and logistics management firm and was eager to get things going! We had a plan and had discussed all the inclusions for the vehicle. And then...the "rona".

The COVID-19 has pretty much taken over and has put a halt in a lot of our plans. However, we are still committed to bringing vision to our youth this summer! The goal is still the same though the plan may look a bit different! I am scheduled to meet with a few organizations next week (prayerfully) who have been tremendously supportive and on board with assisting however they can within reason. I have also re-opened the crowdfunding campaign on iFundWomem in hopes of raising additional funds to support our "Plan B".

I am so grateful for your support and prayers as a plethora of time, money, and resources has been dedicated to this project and I want nothing but to see it through to the finish line. Please standby for updates as things progress! Stay healthy!

Warm regards,

DE Yelman

Dinai Yelverton

2020 Perfect Vision Campaign, Curator







